Public Hearing — July 18, 2022

A Public Hearing was held July 19, 2022, at the Municipal Building at 858 Main Street, Sugarloaf, Pa. at 5:45 PM.
The purpose of this hearing was for the Supervisors ta consider public comment on the adoption of Ordinance No.
5 of 2022 approving the terms of the Intermunicipal Mutual Aid Police Cooperation Agreement with Butler
Township and West Hazleton Borough.

Attendance: In attendance were Supervisor Richard Yost, and Vice-Chair Joseph DiSabelia. Chairman Weaver was

absent. Also in attendance were Atty. Joseph Baranko, Atty. Nina DeCosmo, and Township Office Manager
Elizabeth Tolan.

Pledge of Allegiance

Public Comment: Vice-Chair DiSabella reviewed the rules for public comment and the floor was opened for
comments.

Public Comment: There was no public comment on this matter.

Attendees were advised that the regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors would immediately follow the public
meeting at which time the Supervisors would vote on Ordinance No. 5 of 2022.

Atty. Baranko advised that the evenings public hearing was duly advertised, and proof of publication would be
submitted to the municipal office once received for the record. The meeting was also posted at the municipal
building.

Adjournment: With no further business to address, a motion was made by Supervisor Yost, seconded by Vice
Chair DiSabella, to adjourn the meeting at 5:50 P.M. The motion passed unanimously.
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